
  

WORKSHOP ON DEVELOPMENT OF STRATEGIC
BUSINESS PLANS
18.02.2016 08:08  

  

  

In the organization of CILAP Project (Capacity Building for Improvement of Land Administration and
Procedures in BH), a two-day workshop on development of strategic business plans for the purposes of the
entity-level administrations for geodetic and real property affairs was held on 16 and 17 February 2016 in
Hotel Kardial (Banja Vrućica). This workshop was attended by representatives of the two entity-level
administrations, led by their Directors, representatives of the CILAP Project, and guests from
Lantmäteriet (the Swedish geodetic authority).

In the workshops that were held during 2014 and 2015, strategic business plan development methodology



was agreed with the help of the Swedish experts, which was the basis for drafting entity-level strategic
business plans. The objective of development of these plans is to analyze the existing organization,
products, and services, and to identify user needs, while their adoption will enable development of detailed
development plans. One of the fundamental documents for strategic business plan development is Draft
Land Administration Sector Policy and Strategy, which was agreed by the two entity-level administrations
and represents a framework national document for the Land Administration Sector in BiH.

The representatives of the two entity-level administrations presented their draft plans, which was followed
by a discussion on the materials offered, and concrete proposals were made, which will be used to improve
the drafts offered. Also, the next steps in the final strategic business plan development were defined and
with the direct support of the CILAP project.

On this occasion, the workshop was also attended by prof. dr. Željko Bačić, who will give his professional
contribution to the development of strategic documents that were the subject of this workshop within
CILAP project.

  

 
// Load JS file theme Galleria.loadTheme('files/galleria/themes/classic/galleria.classic.min.js'); // Initialize
Galleria Galleria.run('#gallery-1' , { width: 'auto', height: 500, transition: 'fade', initialTransition:
'undefined', clicknext: false, showImagenav: true, showCounter: true, lightbox: false, imageCrop: false,
imageMargin: 0, imagePan: false, carousel: true, carouselSpeed: 200, carouselSteps: 'auto',
pauseOnInteraction: true, show: 0, showInfo: true, thumbnails: true, thumbCrop: true, thumbMargin: 0,
thumbQuality: true, easing: 'galleria', transitionSpeed: 400, popupLinks: false, preload: 2, debug: true,
queue: true, imagePosition: 'center', maxScaleRatio: 0, swipe: true, fullscreenDoubleTap: true,
layerFollow: true, imageTimeout: 30000, fullscreenCrop: 'landscape', fullscreenTransition: 'undefined',
touchTransition: 'undefined', keepSource: false, trueFullscreen: true, responsive: true, wait: 5000,
idleMode: true, idleTime: 3000, idleSpeed: 200, thumbDisplayOrder: true, maxVideoSize: 'undefined',
videoPoster: true, thumbPosition: 'center' });  

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://www.fgu.com.ba/files/Novosti/2016/Slike/2/IMG_3749 (1).JPG
https://www.fgu.com.ba/files/Novosti/2016/Slike/2/IMG_3749 (2).JPG
http://www.tcpdf.org

